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Dear Chair Huffman & Chair
Hunter,

Thank you for the opportunity
to submit this written
testimony on behalf of myself
and Delta Sigma Theta Sorority
Incorporated, regarding SB 6
and HB 1 relating to
redistricting in Texas.

My name is Dr. Terrilyn Gray
Dogbe and I live in Benbrook,
Texas, House and Senate
District here.  I am also a
proud member of Delta Sigma
Theta Sorority, Incorporated,
and serve in the Fort Worth
Alumnae Chapter. 

Census data definitively shows
people of color fueled 95% of
Texas population growth over
the past decade, stated the
Texas Tribune article that can
be found here.  As an African
American woman, I fundamentally
believe that communities of
interest should continue to
reside in the same district to
ensure African American and
other minority voices are not
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